
Principal’s Message 
July 25, 2018 
 
Welcome back to school! We hope that all of you had a wonderful summer break! 
We have been busy preparing for the return of the students and can’t wait to 
begin a new school year full of growth and success! 
 
We welcome our new teachers to Foothills: 
 
Adrian Thomas, 3rd Grade A track Teacher 
Hannah Hatch, 2nd Grade C Track English DLI Teacher 
Jenna Thomas, 1st Grade C Track English DLI Teacher 
Yunliang Bao, 6th Grade C Track Chinese DLI Teacher 
 
We’d also like to welcome our new Assistant Principal, Nan Ririe. She is here 
Mondays and Wednesdays and every other Friday. 
 
We’re excited to have these new staff members join us here at Foothills! 
 
ABC Tracks- Please join us for Back to School Night on Thursday, July 26th from 
6:00-7:30pm. Please meet in the gym at 6:00pm. The first day of school for first 
grade is on 7/26 and the first day of Kindergarten is Thursday, 8/2. 
 
D Track- Please join us for Back To School Night on Tuesday, August 14th from 
6:00-7:30pm. Please meet in the gym at 6:00pm. The first day of school for 
students in grades 2-6 for D track is Monday, August 13th. The first day of school 
for first graders will be Tuesday, August 14th. The first day of Kindergarten is 
Tuesday, August 21st. 
 
We look forward to another incredible school year full of magic, kindness, and 
growth! Let’s Create the Magic together again! Go Team Kindness! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cherie and Staff 
 
*Here is a little bit about our new assistant principal, Nan Ririe- please stop by to 
meet her! 



 
 
 


